
2021 Title IX Regulations: Required Posting

On May 19, 2020, the U.S. Department of Education published its new Title IX regulations

covering sexual harassment, sex discrimination and sexual assault in education programs and

activities. The new regulations take effect on August 14, 2020 — in time for the start of the

2020-21 school term.

Every school district reviewed and modified various policies and procedures in connection with

the implementation of the new Title IX regulations. There is also a significant training and staff

development component. The CSD administrative team completed the required training

components on the various roles for Title IX investigations on October 29, 2020. All staff are

required to take a Title IX course through our online professional development platform called

SafeSchools. The Cedarburg School District School Board approved a new Title IX Board

Policy, entitled Non-discrimination on the Basis of Sex in Education Programs or Activities

#2266.
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